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Current Status

* BART continues to maintain jurisdiction

e BART suspended Testing & Pre-Revenue Operations as of 11/25/2019

* Project quarterly review meeting with FTA held on 01/21/2020

* BART & VTA jointly creating schedule to achieve Revenue Service Date

* BART continues to provide as requested support to VTA’s for remaining work
* VTAis targeting to complete their remaining work & testing Jan/Feb 2020

* BART anticipates resuming testing operations, pending:
o VTA completion of remaining work and testing
o VTA resolution of discrepancies that impact safe Revenue service
o VTA removal of restrictions that impact BART testing and Revenue service



Next Steps

1. VTA to complete remaining work and testing: Jan/Feb 2020
2. VTA to resolve Revenue-impacting discrepancies: Jan/Feb 2020
3. VTA will remove restrictions for BART testing: Jan/Feb 2020

4. BART to resume Testing: scheduled to start Feb/Mar 2020
(pending items 2-4 above)

5. VTA to then resolve any new discrepancies, if identified - TBD

6. BART resumes Pre-Revenue Testing & Operations — TBD
(pending items 2-6 above)
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